
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     

                                                                       
 

                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Our Topic 
Our topic this term is Giants! We will be reading Jim and the Beanstalk and comparing with Jack and the 
Beanstalk. We will be writing our own magic bean stories for a giant’s garden that grows a weird and 
wonderful plant. We will be planting beans and seeds and visiting Harlow Carr to explore the magical 
gardens.  
In art we will be painting flowers in the style of Georgia O’Keeffe. 
In maths we will be studying numbers to 100 through addition and subtraction and time and money.  
In PE this term the focus is team games. 
 

Dates for your Diary  
04.06.19 School open 
12.06.19 Sports Day (weather permitting) 
29.06.19 Summer Fair 
09.07.19 Harlow Carr visit (volunteers welcome) 
19.7.19 School closes for summer! 
 

PE Kits 
Year One PE sessions are to be indoor on 
Wednesday and  outdoor (weather permitting) on 
Friday. Please ensure your child wears the correct 
PE kit. 
 

 
Welcome 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
We hope you’ve had a lovely half term. Here are 
a few notes about the summer term to help you 
understand what we are learning about, give you 
some extra information and provide useful 
reminders.  

 
 
 

  

 

Reading Books/Homework 
Each child will change their book each week.  Please 
continue to sign the reading record. 
We will set phonics homework each Friday.  Please 
return by Thursday the following week. 
Maths homework will be set fortnightly. 

 

Book Bags 
Please ensure your child brings their book bag to 
school every day, so that any letters and notices 
can reach you safely. Thank you. 

If ever you need to speak to us, please do get in 
touch in the usual way via the school office or 
before/after school. 
 
Thank you for all your support, 
 
Year 1 Team 

If your child makes an item linked to our 

topic, we would love to see it. 

Hopefully the summer term will bring some nice 
weather. Please provide your child with a sun 
hat and sun screen (named) as needed. 

 

      


